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in this ventilate
Politics of Affect Brian Massumi 2015-08-06 'The capacity to affect and to be
affected'. This simple definition opens a world of questions - by indicating an
openness to the world. To affect and to be affected is to be in encounter, and
to be in encounter is to have already ventured forth. Adventure: far from being
enclosed in the interiority of a subject, affect concerns an immediate
participation in the events of the world. It is about intensities of
experience. What is politics made of, if not adventures of encounter? What are
encounters, if not adventures of relation? The moment we begin to speak of
affect, we are already venturing into the political dimension of relational
encounter. This is the dimension of experience in-the-making. This is the level
at which politics is emergent. In these wide-ranging interviews, Brian Massumi
explores this emergent politics of affect, weaving between philosophy,
political theory and everyday life. The discussions wend their way
'transversally': passing between the tired oppositions which too often encumber
thought, such as subject/object, body/mind and nature/culture. New concepts are
gradually introduced to remap the complexity of relation and encounter for a
politics of emergence: 'differential affective attunement', 'collective
individuation', 'micropolitics', 'thinking-feeling', 'ontopower', 'immanent
critique'. These concepts are not offered as definitive solutions. Rather, they
are designed to move the inquiry still further, for an ongoing exploration of
the political problems posed by affect. Politics of Affect offers an accessible
entry-point into the work of one of the defining figures of the last quarter
century, as well as opening up new avenues for philosophical reflection and
political engagement.
The Children Act Ian McEwan 2014-09-09 A brilliant, emotionally wrenching novel
from the Booker Prize winner and bestselling author of Atonement about a
leading High Court judge who must resolve an urgent case—as well as her
crumbling marriage. Fiona Maye is a leading High Court judge who presides over
cases in the family division. She is renowned for her fierce intelligence,
exactitude, and sensitivity. But her professional success belies private sorrow
and domestic strife. There is the lingering regret of her childlessness, and
now her marriage of thirty years is in crisis. At the same time, she is called
on to try an urgent case: Adam, a beautiful seventeen-year-old boy, is refusing
for religious reasons the medical treatment that could save his life, and his
devout parents echo his wishes. Time is running out. Should the secular court
overrule sincerely expressed faith? In the course of reaching a decision, Fiona
visits Adam in the hospital—an encounter that stirs long-buried feelings in her
and powerful new emotions in the boy. Her judgment has momentous consequences
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for them both. Don’t miss Ian McEwan’s new novel, Lessons, coming in September!
Act Like It Lucy Parker 2020-07-13 Romance takes center stage as West End
theatre’s Richard Troy steps out with none other than castmate Lainie Graham
“Lucy Parker’s books are all fabulous. Her writing voice never fails to make me
giggle, while the chemistry between her characters makes me swoon.”—Frolic
Richard Troy used to be the hottest actor in London, but the only thing firing
up lately is his temper. We all love to love a bad boy, but Richard’s antics
have made him Enemy Number One, breaking the hearts of fans across the city.
Have the tides turned? Has English rose Lainie Graham made him into a new man?
Sources say the mismatched pair has been spotted at multiple events, arm in arm
and hip to hip. From fits of jealousy to longing looks and heated whispers,
onlookers are stunned by this blooming romance. Could the rumors be right?
Could this unlikely romance be the real thing? Or are these gifted stage actors
playing us all? London Celebrities Book 1: Act Like It Book 2: Pretty Face Book
3: Making Up Book 4: The Austen Playbook Book 5: Headliners
Immediation Erin Manning 2019-11-30 Immediation seeks to engage the entwined
questions of relation, event and ecology from outside already claimed
territories, nomenclature and calls to action. Exploring qualities of
relationality, spacetimes of the event and transversal fields of thinkingmaking through expanded research, this book generates novel concepts for
immediating.
Who Moved My Cheese? Spencer Johnson 1998-09-08 THE #1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER
WITH OVER 28 MILLION COPIES IN PRINT! A timeless business classic, Who Moved My
Cheese? uses a simple parable to reveal profound truths about dealing with
change so that you can enjoy less stress and more success in your work and in
your life. It would be all so easy if you had a map to the Maze. If the same
old routines worked. If they'd just stop moving "The Cheese." But things keep
changing... Most people are fearful of change, both personal and professional,
because they don't have any control over how or when it happens to them. Since
change happens either to the individual or by the individual, Dr. Spencer
Johnson, the coauthor of the multimillion bestseller The One Minute Manager,
uses a deceptively simple story to show that when it comes to living in a
rapidly changing world, what matters most is your attitude. Exploring a simple
way to take the fear and anxiety out of managing the future, Who Moved My
Cheese? can help you discover how to anticipate, acknowledge, and accept change
in order to have a positive impact on your job, your relationships, and every
aspect of your life.
In a Different Key John Donvan 2016-01-19 Finalist for the 2017 Pulitzer Prize
in General Nonfiction An extraordinary narrative history of autism: the
riveting story of parents fighting for their children ’s civil rights; of
doctors struggling to define autism; of ingenuity, self-advocacy, and profound
social change. Nearly seventy-five years ago, Donald Triplett of Forest,
Mississippi, became the first child diagnosed with autism. Beginning with his
family’s odyssey, In a Different Key tells the extraordinary story of this
often misunderstood condition, and of the civil rights battles waged by the
families of those who have it. Unfolding over decades, it is a beautifully
rendered history of ordinary people determined to secure a place in the world
for those with autism—by liberating children from dank institutions,
campaigning for their right to go to school, challenging expert opinion on what
it means to have autism, and persuading society to accept those who are
different. It is the story of women like Ruth Sullivan, who rebelled against a
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medical establishment that blamed cold and rejecting “refrigerator mothers” for
causing autism; and of fathers who pushed scientists to dig harder for
treatments. Many others played starring roles too: doctors like Leo Kanner, who
pioneered our understanding of autism; lawyers like Tom Gilhool, who took the
families’ battle for education to the courtroom; scientists who sparred over
how to treat autism; and those with autism, like Temple Grandin, Alex Plank,
and Ari Ne’eman, who explained their inner worlds and championed the philosophy
of neurodiversity. This is also a story of fierce controversies—from the
question of whether there is truly an autism “epidemic,” and whether vaccines
played a part in it; to scandals involving “facilitated communication,” one of
many treatments that have proved to be blind alleys; to stark disagreements
about whether scientists should pursue a cure for autism. There are dark turns
too: we learn about experimenters feeding LSD to children with autism, or
shocking them with electricity to change their behavior; and the authors reveal
compelling evidence that Hans Asperger, discoverer of the syndrome named after
him, participated in the Nazi program that consigned disabled children to
death. By turns intimate and panoramic, In a Different Key takes us on a
journey from an era when families were shamed and children were condemned to
institutions to one in which a cadre of people with autism push not simply for
inclusion, but for a new understanding of autism: as difference rather than
disability.
50 Philosophy Classics Tom Butler-Bowdon 2017-05-30 For over 2000 years,
philosophy has been our best guide to the experience of being human, and the
true nature of reality. From Aristotle, Plato, Epicurus, Confucius, Cicero and
Heraclitus in ancient times to 17th century rationalists Descartes, Leibniz and
Spinoza, from 20th-century greats Jean-Paul Sartre, Jean Baudrillard and Simone
de Beauvoir to contemporary thinkers Michael Sandel, Peter Singer and Slavoj
Zizek, 50 Philosophy Classics explores key writings that have shaped the
discipline and had an impact on the real world. Philosophy can no longer be
confined to academia, and 50 Philosophy Classics shows how powerful it can be
as a tool for opening our minds and helping us think. Whether you are
fascinated or daunted by the big questions of how to think, how to be, how to
act and how to see, this is the perfect introduction to some of humanity's
greatest minds and their landmark books.
The Go-To How-To Book of Anarchiving SenseLab 2016
Histories of Violence Brad Evans 2017-01-15 While there is a tacit appreciation
that freedom from violence will lead to more prosperous relations among
peoples, violence continues to be deployed for various political and social
ends. Yet the problem of violence still defies neat description, subject to
many competing interpretations. Histories of Violence offers an accessible yet
compelling examination of the problem of violence as it appears in the corpus
of canonical figures – from Hannah Arendt to Frantz Fanon, Michel Foucault to
Slavoj Žižek – who continue to influence and inform contemporary political,
philosophical, sociological, cultural, and anthropological study. Written by a
team of internationally renowned experts, this is an essential interrogation of
post-war critical thought as it relates to violence.
Thought in the Act Erin Manning 2014-05-01 “Every practice is a mode of
thought, already in the act. To dance: a thinking in movement. To paint: a
thinking through color. To perceive in the everyday: a thinking of the world’s
varied ways of affording itself.” —from Thought in the Act Combining philosophy
and aesthetics, Thought in the Act is a unique exploration of creative practice
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as a form of thinking. Challenging the common opposition between the conceptual
and the aesthetic, Erin Manning and Brian Massumi “think through” a wide range
of creative practices in the process of their making, revealing how thinking
and artfulness are intimately, creatively, and inseparably intertwined. They
rediscover this intertwining at the heart of everyday perception and
investigate its potential for new forms of activism at the crossroads of
politics and art. Emerging from active collaborations, the book analyzes the
experiential work of the architects and conceptual artists Arakawa and Gins,
the improvisational choreographic techniques of William Forsythe, the recent
painting practice of Bracha Ettinger, as well as autistic writers’ selfdescriptions of their perceptual world and the experimental event making of the
SenseLab collective. Drawing from the idiosyncratic vocabularies of each
creative practice, and building on the vocabulary of process philosophy, the
book reactivates rather than merely describes the artistic processes it
examines. The result is a thinking-with and a writing-in-collaboration-with
these processes and a demonstration of how philosophy co-composes with the act
in the making. Thought in the Act enacts a collaborative mode of thinking in
the act at the intersection of art, philosophy, and politics.
The Shyness and Social Anxiety Workbook for Teens Jennifer Shannon 2012-06-01
Wouldn’t it be nice if you could just flick a switch and make your shyness go
away? No more worrying about what others think about you, no more embarrassment
in front of other people. You could just relax and feel comfortable and
confident, the way you probably think everyone else feels. If you struggle with
shyness, you’re all too familiar with the feeling of not knowing what to do or
say, and you’ll do anything to avoid feeling that way. But, most likely, you
also know that you’re missing out on a lot—friendships, potential
relationships, and fun. You’ve chosen this book because you’re ready to stop
hiding behind your shyness and start enjoying everything life has to offer. The
worksheets and exercises in The Shyness and Social Anxiety Workbook for Teens
will help you learn to handle awkward social situations with grace and
confidence, so you can make real connections with people you want to get to
know. Based in proven-effective cognitive behavioral therapy (CBT), the skills
you learn will also help you speak up for yourself when you need to and stop
dreading class projects that put you on the spot. Actually, there’s no aspect
of your life that this workbook won’t help. So why let shyness rule your life
one day longer? Let this workbook guide the way to a more confident, outgoing
you.
Gesture Adam Kendon 2004-09-23 Gesture, or visible bodily action that is seen
as intimately involved in the activity of speaking, has long fascinated
scholars and laymen alike. Written by a leading authority on the subject, this
2004 study provides a comprehensive treatment of gesture and its use in
interaction, drawing on the analysis of everyday conversations to demonstrate
its varied role in the construction of utterances. Adam Kendon accompanies his
analyses with an extended discussion of the history of the study of gesture - a
topic not dealt with in any previous publication - as well as exploring the
relationship between gesture and sign language, and how the use of gesture
varies according to cultural and language differences. Set to become the
definitive account of the topic, Gesture will be invaluable to all those
interested in human communication. Its publication marks a major development,
both in semiotics and in the emerging field of gesture studies.
Non-Representational Theory and the Creative Arts Candice P. Boyd 2019-03-15
This book presents distinct perspectives from both geographically-oriented
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creative practices and geographers working with arts-based processes. In doing
so, it fills a significant gap in the already sizeable body of nonrepresentational discourse by bringing together images and reflections on
performances, art practice, theatre, dance, and sound production alongside
theoretical contributions and examples of creative writing. It considers how
contemporary art making is being shaped by spatial enquiry and how geographical
research has been influenced by artistic practice. It provides a clear and
concise overview of the principles of non-representational theory for
researchers and practitioners in the creative arts and, across its four
sections, demonstrates the potential for non-representational theory to bring
cultural geography and contemporary art closer than ever before.
A Grand Gesture Holly Newman 2021-04-13 When Catherine Shreveton was invited to
London to make her debut under the auspices of an aunt, her family insisted she
go. In a pique, Catherine disguised herself to look as dull and drab as her
aunt supposed her to be, and she kept everyone in the dark about her fortune.
But Catherine had not counted on the dashing Marquis of Stefton. This nobleman
knew she was an heiress, and he had his doubts about her drab appearance.
Wouldn't it be a lark, he mused, to gain the little wren entrée into the most
fashionable and prominent circles? And so two pretenders had set their traps
unaware that love was the prize.
The Righteous Mind Jonathan Haidt 2013-02-12 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The
acclaimed social psychologist challenges conventional thinking about morality,
politics, and religion in a way that speaks to conservatives and liberals
alike—a “landmark contribution to humanity’s understanding of itself” (The New
York Times Book Review). Drawing on his twenty-five years of groundbreaking
research on moral psychology, Jonathan Haidt shows how moral judgments arise
not from reason but from gut feelings. He shows why liberals, conservatives,
and libertarians have such different intuitions about right and wrong, and he
shows why each side is actually right about many of its central concerns. In
this subtle yet accessible book, Haidt gives you the key to understanding the
miracle of human cooperation, as well as the curse of our eternal divisions and
conflicts. If you’re ready to trade in anger for understanding, read The
Righteous Mind.
The 48 Laws Of Power Robert Greene 2010-09-03 THE MILLION COPY INTERNATIONAL
BESTSELLER Drawn from 3,000 years of the history of power, this is the
definitive guide to help readers achieve for themselves what Queen Elizabeth I,
Henry Kissinger, Louis XIV and Machiavelli learnt the hard way. Law 1: Never
outshine the master Law 2: Never put too much trust in friends; learn how to
use enemies Law 3: Conceal your intentions Law 4: Always say less than
necessary. The text is bold and elegant, laid out in black and red throughout
and replete with fables and unique word sculptures. The 48 laws are illustrated
through the tactics, triumphs and failures of great figures from the past who
have wielded - or been victimised by - power.
___________________________________ (From the Playboy interview with Jay-Z,
April 2003) PLAYBOY: Rap careers are usually over fast: one or two hits, then
styles change and a new guy comes along. Why have you endured while other
rappers haven't? JAY-Z: I would say that it's from still being able to relate
to people. It's natural to lose yourself when you have success, to start
surrounding yourself with fake people. In The 48 Laws of Power, it says the
worst thing you can do is build a fortress around yourself. I still got the
people who grew up with me, my cousin and my childhood friends. This guy right
here (gestures to the studio manager), he's my friend, and he told me that one
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of my records, Volume Three, was wack. People set higher standards for me, and
I love it.
The Crowd Gustave Le Bon 1897
The politics of small gestures : chances and challenges for contemporary art
Mika Hannula 2006
Mrs Dalloway: And 'Mrs Dalloway in Bond Street'
The True Believer Eric Hoffer 2011-05-10 “Its theme is political fanaticism,
with which it deals severely and brilliantly.” —New Yorker The famous
bestseller with “concise insight into what drives the mind of the fanatic and
the dynamics of a mass movement” (Wall St. Journal) by the legendary San
Francisco longshoreman. A stevedore on the San Francisco docks in the 1940s,
Eric Hoffer wrote philosophical treatises in his spare time while living in the
railroad yards. The True Believer—the first and most famous of his books—was
made into a bestseller when President Eisenhower cited it during one of the
earliest television press conferences. Called a “brilliant and original
inquiry” and “a genuine contribution to our social thought” by Arthur
Schlesinger, Jr., this landmark in the field of social psychology is completely
relevant and essential for understanding the world today as it delivers a
visionary, highly provocative look into the mind of the fanatic and a
penetrating study of how an individual becomes one.
Always More Than One Erin Manning 2013-01-09 In Always More Than One, the
philosopher, visual artist, and dancer Erin Manning explores the concept of the
"more than human" in the context of movement, perception, and experience.
Working from Whitehead's process philosophy and Simondon's theory of
individuation, she extends the concepts of movement and relation developed in
her earlier work toward the notion of "choreographic thinking." Here, she uses
choreographic thinking to explore a mode of perception prior to the settling of
experience into established categories. Manning connects this to the concept of
"autistic perception," described by autistics as the awareness of a relational
field prior to the so-called neurotypical tendency to "chunk" experience into
predetermined subjects and objects. Autistics explain that, rather than
immediately distinguishing objects—such as chairs and tables and humans—from
one another on entering a given environment, they experience the environment as
gradually taking form. Manning maintains that this mode of awareness underlies
all perception. What we perceive is never first a subject or an object, but an
ecology. From this vantage point, she proposes that we consider an ecological
politics where movement and relation take precedence over predefined
categories, such as the neurotypical and the neurodiverse, or the human and the
nonhuman. What would it mean to embrace an ecological politics of collective
individuation?
Nineteen Eighty-Four George Orwell 2021-01-09 "Nineteen Eighty-Four: A Novel",
often published as "1984", is a dystopian social science fiction novel by
English novelist George Orwell. It was published on 8 June 1949 by Secker &
Warburg as Orwell's ninth and final book completed in his lifetime.
Thematically, "Nineteen Eighty-Four" centres on the consequences of
totalitarianism, mass surveillance, and repressive regimentation of persons and
behaviours within society. Orwell, himself a democratic socialist, modelled the
authoritarian government in the novel after Stalinist Russia. More broadly, the
novel examines the role of truth and facts within politics and the ways in
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which they are manipulated. The story takes place in an imagined future, the
year 1984, when much of the world has fallen victim to perpetual war,
omnipresent government surveillance, historical negationism, and propaganda.
Great Britain, known as Airstrip One, has become a province of a totalitarian
superstate named Oceania that is ruled by the Party who employ the Thought
Police to persecute individuality and independent thinking. Big Brother, the
leader of the Party, enjoys an intense cult of personality despite the fact
that he may not even exist. The protagonist, Winston Smith, is a diligent and
skillful rank-and-file worker and Outer Party member who secretly hates the
Party and dreams of rebellion. He enters into a forbidden relationship with a
colleague, Julia, and starts to remember what life was like before the Party
came to power.
A Gesture Life Chang-rae Lee 2000-10-01 The second novel from the critically
acclaimed New York Times–bestselling author Chang-rae Lee. His remarkable debut
novel was called "rapturous" (The New York Times Book Review), "revelatory"
(Vogue), and "wholly innovative" (Kirkus Reviews). It was the recipient of six
major awards, including the prestigious Hemingway Foundation/PEN award. Now
Chang-rae Lee has written a powerful and beautifully crafted second novel that
leaves no doubt about the extraordinary depth and range of his talent. A
Gesture Life is the story of a proper man, an upstanding citizen who has come
to epitomize the decorous values of his New York suburban town. Courteous,
honest, hardworking, and impenetrable, Franklin Hata, a Japanese man of Korean
birth, is careful never to overstep his boundaries and to make his neighbors
comfortable in his presence. Yet as his story unfolds, precipitated by the
small events surrounding him, we see his life begin to unravel. Gradually we
learn the mystery that has shaped the core of his being: his terrible,
forbidden love for a young Korean Comfort Woman when he served as a medic in
the Japanese army during World War II. In A Gesture Life, Chang-rae Lee leads
us with dazzling control through a taut, suspenseful story about love, family,
and community—and the secrets we harbor. As in Native Speaker, he writes of the
ways outsiders conform in order to survive and the price they pay for doing so.
It is a haunting, breathtaking display of talent by an acclaimed young author.
Bringing Down the Duke Evie Dunmore 2019-09-03 “Dunmore is my new find in
historical romance. Her A League of Extraordinary Women series is, well,
extraordinary.”—Julia Quinn, #1 New York Times bestselling author “With her
sterling debut, Evie Dunmore dives into a fresh new space in historical romance
that hits all the right notes.”—Entertainment Weekly A stunning debut for
author Evie Dunmore and her Oxford suffragists in which a fiercely independent
vicar's daughter takes on a powerful duke in a fiery love story that threatens
to upend the British social order. England, 1879. Annabelle Archer, the
brilliant but destitute daughter of a country vicar, has earned herself a place
among the first cohort of female students at the renowned University of Oxford.
In return for her scholarship, she must support the rising women's suffrage
movement. Her charge: recruit men of influence to champion their cause. Her
target: Sebastian Devereux, the cold and calculating Duke of Montgomery who
steers Britain's politics at the Queen's command. Her challenge: not to give in
to the powerful attraction she can't deny for the man who opposes everything
she stands for. Sebastian is appalled to find a suffragist squad has
infiltrated his ducal home, but the real threat is his impossible feelings for
green-eyed beauty Annabelle. He is looking for a wife of equal standing to
secure the legacy he has worked so hard to rebuild, not an outspoken commoner
who could never be his duchess. But he wouldn't be the greatest strategist of
the Kingdom if he couldn't claim this alluring bluestocking without the promise
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of a ring...or could he? Locked in a battle with rising passion and a will
matching her own, Annabelle will learn just what it takes to topple a duke....
“There is nothing quite so satisfying as seeing such a man brought to his knees
by a beautiful woman with nothing to her name except an inviolable sense of her
own self-worth.”—NPR
The Perfect Mango Erin Manning 2019-02-17 In 1994, at the age of twenty-five,
when the "terrible brokenness that comes with sexual assault" was folded deep
within her body and thoughts of suicide were always close by, Erin Manning
wrote The Perfect Mango at an almost feverish pitch: nineteen chapters in
nineteen days, a sort of self-rescue operation, where writing became a form of
making (and feeling) life otherwise. Throughout those nineteen days, and
although not able to fully articulate it to herself at the time, Manning wrote
her way into a "composition that asks how else life might be lived." And in the
rhythms of that composition, which was also a living, Manning was, and is, able
to refuse the category and norm and stillness of "victim" (while still
understanding the inheritances of violence) in order to follow instead the
more-than-I as well as the joy of the "more-than of experience in the making."
Twenty-five years later, Manning allows these earlier writings to find their
way back into the world, which is also a way of giving "voice to those moments
of messy survival" while also asking us, who share in (and help to bear) those
moments as readers, to consider "other ways of listening to the urgency that is
living." To (re)publish the book now is to give it a place in the world in a
way that honors its force as something that is always beyond anyone's claim to
it, even Manning's. In this sense, The Perfect Mango invites us, with Manning,
to be in excess of ourselves, and also to consider, in Manning's words, "how to
create conditions for living beyond humanism's fierce belief that we, the
privileged, the neurotypicals, the as-yet-unscathed, the able-bodied, hold the
key to all perspectives in the theatre of living." Ultimately, The Perfect
Mango and Manning's reflections on its composition ask us to consider living
"in the fierce celebration of a world invented by those modes of life which
tear at the colonial, white, neurotypical fabric of life as we know it." "The
Perfect Mango is a book about the body, about learning to see it as an entity
that has no end, something that is never permanently marked by the violence of
history, that can swim into a new skin. The sexual trauma that haunts this book
is being painted and purged across its pages, and the young woman who refuses
to remain caught in the capture of trauma is also learning to feed herself, to
become a body-being that will endure in new forms and through new forms of
mutual making. I know this girl, for she is many. I love this girl, as I love
us all-we misfits whose hurt provokes us to live through other styles and modes
of becoming-together." (Julietta Singh, "Afterward," The Perfect Mango) "How to
confront victimization, while refusing the role of the victim? How, after
trauma and abuse, can one regain a sense of life's possibilities and plunge
headlong into their pursuit, without defensively hardening the boundaries of
the self? Without immunizing it against the outside, knowing that it is in the
great outside of the world's roil and commotion that potential radically
resides - tooth-to-jowl with continued danger? How to grapple with the horrors
of the past, without paradoxically binding oneself to them in a Sisyphian
attempt to exorcize them through feats of memory and analysis (terminable or
interminable)? How, not to own the past, but repossess the future of that past?
In The Perfect Mango, Erin Manning charts a path of resistance, resilience, and
journeying toward health that is starkly different from the currently dominant
identity-based strategies. She writes survival, in what can best be described
as a fabulatory autobiography that is rooted in real events but opens them up
to each other, and out to a different future. The path is signposted with a
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motto, implicit here, subsequently expressed in the title of one of her works
of philosophy: always more than one. If this is me ... what else? If this is
life ... once more!" (Brian Massumi)
Siddhartha Hermann Hesse 1951 A young Indian mystic, a contemporary of Buddha,
sacrifices everything to search for the true meaning of life.
Authoring Autism Melanie Yergeau 2017-12-22 In Authoring Autism Melanie Yergeau
defines neurodivergence as an identity—neuroqueerness—rather than an
impairment. Using a queer theory framework, Yergeau notes the stereotypes that
deny autistic people their humanity and the chance to define themselves while
also challenging cognitive studies scholarship and its reification of the
neurological passivity of autistics. She also critiques early intensive
behavioral interventions—which have much in common with gay conversion
therapy—and questions the ableist privileging of intentionality and diplomacy
in rhetorical traditions. Using storying as her method, she presents an
alternative view of autistic rhetoricity by foregrounding the cunning
rhetorical abilities of autistics and by framing autism as a narrative
condition wherein autistics are the best-equipped people to define their
experience. Contending that autism represents a queer way of being that
simultaneously embraces and rejects the rhetorical, Yergeau shows how autistic
people queer the lines of rhetoric, humanity, and agency. In so doing, she
demonstrates how an autistic rhetoric requires the reconceptualization of
rhetoric’s very essence.
Pedagogy, Disability and Communication Michael S. Jeffress 2017-04-28 Research
has long substantiated the fact that living with a disability creates
significant and complex challenges to identity negotiation, the practice of
communication, and the development of interpersonal relationships. Furthermore,
individuals without disabilities often lack the knowledge and tools to
experience self-efficacy in communicating with their differently-abled peers.
So how do these challenges translate to the incorporation of disability studies
in a classroom context and the need to foster an inclusive environment for
differently-abled students? Bringing together a range of perspectives from
communication and disability studies scholars, this collection provides a
theoretical foundation along with practical solutions for the inclusion of
disability studies within the everyday curriculum. It examines a variety of
aspects of communication studies including interpersonal, intercultural,
health, political and business communication as well as ethics, gender and
public speaking, offering case study examples and pedagogical strategies as to
the best way to approach the subject of disability in education. It will be of
interest to students, researchers and educators in communication and disability
studies as well as scholars of sociology and social policy, gender studies,
public health and pedagogy. It will also appeal to anyone who has wondered how
to bring about a greater degree of inclusion and ethics within the classroom.
Better Than the Movies Lynn Painter 2021-05-04 A USA TODAY BESTSELLER Perfect
for fans of Kasie West and Jenn Bennett, this “sweet and funny” (Kerry Winfrey,
author of Waiting for Tom Hanks) teen rom-com follows a hopelessly romantic
teen girl and her cute yet obnoxious neighbor as they scheme to get her noticed
by her untouchable crush. Perpetual daydreamer Liz Buxbaum gave her heart to
Michael a long time ago. But her cool, aloof forever crush never really saw her
before he moved away. Now that he’s back in town, Liz will do whatever it takes
to get on his radar—and maybe snag him as a prom date—even befriend Wes Bennet.
The annoyingly attractive next-door neighbor might seem like a prime candidate
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for romantic comedy fantasies, but Wes has only been a pain in Liz’s butt since
they were kids. Pranks involving frogs and decapitated lawn gnomes do not a
potential boyfriend make. Yet, somehow, Wes and Michael are hitting it off,
which means Wes is Liz’s in. But as Liz and Wes scheme to get Liz noticed by
Michael so she can have her magical prom moment, she’s shocked to discover that
she likes being around Wes. And as they continue to grow closer, she must
reexamine everything she thought she knew about love—and rethink her own ideas
of what Happily Ever After should look like.
Discipline and Punish Michel Foucault 2012-04-18 In this brilliant work, the
most influential philosopher since Sartre suggests that such vaunted reforms as
the abolition of torture and the emergence of the modern penitentiary have
merely shifted the focus of punishment from the prisoner's body to his soul.
The Minor Gesture Erin Manning 2016-06-03 In this wide-ranging and probing book
Erin Manning extends her previous inquiries into the politics of movement to
the concept of the minor gesture. The minor gesture, although it may pass
almost unperceived, transforms the field of relations. More than a chance
variation, less than a volition, it requires rethinking common assumptions
about human agency and political action. To embrace the minor gesture's power
to fashion relations, its capacity to open new modes of experience and manners
of expression, is to challenge the ways in which the neurotypical image of the
human devalues alternative ways of being moved by and moving through the
world—in particular what Manning terms "autistic perception." Drawing on
Deleuze and Guattari's schizoanalysis and Whitehead's speculative pragmatism,
Manning's far-reaching analyses range from fashion to depression to the
writings of autistics, in each case affirming the neurodiversity of the minor
and the alternative politics it gestures toward.
An Invisible Thread Laura Schroff 2012-08-07 Presents the true story of a
friendship that has spanned three decades, recounting how the author, a harried
sales executive, befriended an eleven-year-old panhandler, changing both of
their lives forever.
The Great Gatsby (LARGE PRINT) F. Scott Fitzgerald 2021-01-26 *LARGE PRINT
EDITION* "Leaves the reader in a mood of chastened wonder . . . A revelation of
life . . . A work of art." —Los Angeles Times Set in during the Roaring
Twenties, this masterful story by F. Scott Fitzgerald is told through the eyes
of Nick Carraway, a young man who moves to Long Island and attempts to learn
the bond business in New York City after the war. There, he co-mingles on Long
Island with his affluent and wealthy socialite cousin Daisy Buchanan, her brute
of a husband Tom, and friend Jordan Baker. Nick's new residence sits across the
bay from Daisy and Tom's house, and right next to a mysterious mansion. He
begins to hear rumors of an infamous man named Gatsby who resides there.
Eventually, when Gatsby learns of Nick's ties to Daisy, he extends Nick an
invitation to one of his lavish parties. Gatsby's plan to court Daisy, in an
attempt to revive a previous love affair, eventually bubbles to the surface and
tragedy ensues. Dubbed the Great American Novel more than any other piece of
literature to date, The Great Gatsby is sure to captivate readers with it's
exquisitely crafted prose and poignant message about trying to relive the past.
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 2003-09-23 A totalitarian regime has ordered all
books to be destroyed, but one of the book burners suddenly realizes their
merit.
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The Minor Gesture Erin Manning 2016-05-19 In this wide-ranging and probing book
Erin Manning extends her previous inquiries into the politics of movement to
the concept of the minor gesture. The minor gesture, although it may pass
almost unperceived, transforms the field of relations. More than a chance
variation, less than a volition, it requires rethinking common assumptions
about human agency and political action. To embrace the minor gesture's power
to fashion relations, its capacity to open new modes of experience and manners
of expression, is to challenge the ways in which the neurotypical image of the
human devalues alternative ways of being moved by and moving through the
world—in particular what Manning terms "autistic perception." Drawing on
Deleuze and Guattari's schizoanalysis and Whitehead's speculative pragmatism,
Manning's far-reaching analyses range from fashion to depression to the
writings of autistics, in each case affirming the neurodiversity of the minor
and the alternative politics it gestures toward.
Anatomy of a Scandal Sarah Vaughan 2018-01-23 NOW A HIT NETFLIX SERIES Instant
International Bestseller “A nuanced story line perfectly in tune with our
#metoo times.” —People, Book of the Week “One of the season’s most buzzed-about
thrillers.” —Bookish “A strong choice for book clubs. Former political
correspondent Vaughan makes an impressive debut with this savvy, propulsive
courtroom drama.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “Vaughan offers gripping
insight into a political scandal’s hidden machinations and the tension between
justice and privilege…Absorbing, polished.” —Booklist (starred review)
“Skillfully interweaving the story of the unfolding scandal, Vaughan gradually
reveals just how shockingly high the stakes are…Sinewy…engrossing, twistfilled.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review) Some people’s secrets are darker
than others. Sophie Whitehouse has a lovely home, two adorable children, and a
handsome, successful husband. In other words, she has the “perfect” life. But
everything changes the night her husband James comes home and confesses an
indiscretion. Suddenly, her neat, ordered world is turned upside down. Did she
ever really know the man she married? And, as it turns out, James’s revelation
is just the tip of the iceberg. He stands accused of a terrible crime. But, the
truth is even more shocking than anyone ever could have thought. Is James the
guilty perpetrator or an innocent victim of a toxic agenda? In this riveting
story of love, revenge, and deception, no one’s motives are pure, but some
people’s secrets are much darker than others.
Politics of Touch Erin Manning 2007 Political philosophy has long been bound by
traditional thinking about the body. Through an engagement with the statecentered vocabulary of this discipline, Politics of Touch examines the ways in
which bodies continually run up against existing political structures. In this
groundbreaking work, Erin Manning reconsiders how politics attempts to paralyze
the body through the idea of the national body politic. In Politics of Touch,
Manning develops a new way to conceive the role of the senses, and of touch in
particular. Exploring concepts of violence, gender, sexuality, security,
democracy, and identity, she traces the ways in which touch informs the body.
In an original and expansive analysis of tango - a tactile, rhythmic, and
improvisational dance - Manning asserts the necessity of considering the
sensing body in motion in order to think about its political implications. With
a fresh vision and an original theoretical basis, Manning shows the body as its
own ontological category, and in doing so redefines our understanding of the
sense of touch in philosophical and political terms.
The Book Thief Markus Zusak 2007-12-18 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • ONE OF
TIME MAGAZINE’S 100 BEST YA BOOKS OF ALL TIME The extraordinary, beloved novel
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about the ability of books to feed the soul even in the darkest of times. When
Death has a story to tell, you listen. It is 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is
holding its breath. Death has never been busier, and will become busier still.
Liesel Meminger is a foster girl living outside of Munich, who scratches out a
meager existence for herself by stealing when she encounters something she
can’t resist–books. With the help of her accordion-playing foster father, she
learns to read and shares her stolen books with her neighbors during bombing
raids as well as with the Jewish man hidden in her basement. In superbly
crafted writing that burns with intensity, award-winning author Markus Zusak,
author of I Am the Messenger, has given us one of the most enduring stories of
our time. “The kind of book that can be life-changing.” —The New York Times
“Deserves a place on the same shelf with The Diary of a Young Girl by Anne
Frank.” —USA Today DON’T MISS BRIDGE OF CLAY, MARKUS ZUSAK’S FIRST NOVEL SINCE
THE BOOK THIEF.
Relationscapes Erin Manning 2009 With Relationscapes, Erin Manning offers a new
philosophy of movement challenging the idea that movement is simple
displacement in space, knowable only in terms of the actual. Exploring the
relation between sensation and thought through the prisms of dance, cinema,
art, and new media, Manning argues for the intensity of movement. From this
idea of intensity -- the incipiency at the heart of movement -- Manning
develops the concept of preacceleration, which makes palpable how movement
creates relational intervals out of which displacements take form. Discussing
her theory of incipient movement in terms of dance and relational movement,
Manning describes choreographic practices that work to develop with a body in
movement rather than simply stabilizing that body into patterns of
displacement. She examines the movement-images of Leni Riefenstahl, �tienneJules Marey, and Norman McLaren (drawing on Bergson's idea of duration), and
explores the dot-paintings of contemporary Australian Aboriginal artists.
Turning to language, Manning proposes a theory of prearticulation claiming that
language's affective force depends on a concept of thought in motion.
Relationscapes takes a "Whiteheadian perspective," recognizing Whitehead's
importance and his influence on process philosophers of the late twentieth
century -- Deleuze and Guattari in particular. It will be of special interest
to scholars in new media, philosophy, dance studies, film theory, and art
history.
For a Pragmatics of the Useless Erin Manning 2020-11-06 What has a use in the
future, unforeseeably, is radically useless now. What has an effect now is not
necessarily useful if it falls through the gaps. In For a Pragmatics of the
Useless Erin Manning examines what falls outside the purview of already-known
functions and established standards of value, not for want of potential but for
carrying an excess of it. The figures are various: the infrathin, the artful,
proprioceptive tactility, neurodiversity, black life. It is around the latter
two that a central refrain echoes: "All black life is neurodiverse life." This
is not an equation, but an "approximation of proximity." Manning shows how
neurotypicality and whiteness combine to form a normative baseline for
existence. Blackness and neurodiversity "schizz" around the baseline,
uselessly, pragmatically, figuring a more-than of life living. Manning, in
dialogue with Félix Guattari and drawing on the black radical tradition's
accounts of black life and the aesthetics of black sociality, proposes a
"schizoanalysis" of the more-than, charting a panoply of techniques for other
ways of living and learning.
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